Town of Milladore

April 7, 2019
The regular monthly meeting of the town board of supervisors was called to order March 3, 2019 at 6:30pm at the Milladore Town Hall. After the Pledge of Allegiance to the US flag, rolls call found all present.

 The minutes of the previous town meeting were read. Hank Nigh moved to accept the minutes as corrected. Leon Kundinger was the second and the motion carried.
The financial report was reviewed and accepted with a motion by Leon Kundinger. Hank Nigh seconded the motion which carried. 
Items reviewed at this meeting:

**Western Surety document was presented and signed. This is the bond for the Clerk and Treasurer.
**Information was reviewed for the insurance for the Town of Milladore.
**The roof of the town hall does not need to be put out for bids but a “quote” would be a good idea. Use bids for items at $25,000 level. 

**There was discussion about the roads in the town as well as the buildings. There was also discussion that we could use our entire shop area. No action was taken at this meeting.

Because our insurance needs to renew on April 1, 2019: after reviewing the proposals from Schwartz and Rural Mutual Insurance, Leon Kundinger moved to change to Rural with a second from Hank Nigh. Motion passed.

Leon Kundinger moved to pay the bills. Hank Nigh seconded it and motion carried.

There was a motion to adjourn from Leon Kundinger, with a second from Hank Nigh the motion passed.

The next meeting is April 7, 2019 at 6:30pm in the town hall.

 


Submitted by Connie Milz, Clerk
